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High level Summary of proposed Pilot Program:
• Collaborative initiative to improve neighbourhood security and pride of 

place;
• Make sure downtown occupants are heard and supported;
• One number to call for safety and clean up challenges;
• Private safety officers during nighttime;
• Regular private cleaning forces (In partnership with John Howard 

Society);

• 6 Month pilot period;
• Light and scalable;
• Partnership with City Bylaw, RCMP, OCQ Health & Safety Alliance;
• July 1 2020 Start date.



Budget for Proposed Pilot Program:
• Advertising: $5,500
• Telephone Line: $350
• Call Centre: $7,450
• Nightime Safety Officers: $136,896
• Day Time Clean Up: $19,950
• Disposal Allowance: $6,500
• Contingency: $9,068
• Total: $195,000



Proposed Funding Model:
• Private Property Owners: $58,500
• City of Nanaimo: $136,500
• Total: $195,000







End – Thank you for your time!


